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RIDICULOUS that unelected bureaucrats in Salem continue to seek more and more 

power over educated, licensed medical professionals. Remember that OHA’s Covid 

restrictions did absolutely NOTHING to reduce illness and death counts compared to 

other less restricted states, yet here they are again seeking more power for their 

ineffective and destructive strategies that only reward themselves with more power 

and funding. This state is becoming less livable and more embarrassing by the day 

and the OHA is a huge part in that. You’re worried about public health? Why don’t 

you do something about the hundreds of thousands of homeless folks living in their 

own filth and body waste with needles in their arms taking over our cities. I OPPOSE 

SB 408 and anything that takes decision making away from educated, licensed 

medical professionals and puts it in the hands of power hungry unelected 

bureaucrats. OHA officials want to make medical decisions? Go to medical school 

and become doctors then.  


